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ABSTRACT

LiDAR is widely recognized as the state-of-the-art remote sensing technology for mapping above ground biomass.
Field plots and airborne LiDAR dataset from a high biomass conifer and mixed forest in Sierra Nevada were used to
explore LiDAR-based biomass retrieval methods. Selected LiDAR metrics from point cloud were extracted and used
for evaluating and comparing different models: multiplicative regression, neural network, mixed-effect model. The
roles of allometric relationships and field geolocation accuracy were also tested. The inclusion of ancillary information,
such as vegetation types/land cover derived from orthophotos, improved the best performing model thus indicating
a feasible way to further enhance vegetation analysis by LiDAR.
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